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SFFD CHIEF ENGINEER HISTORICAL PANEL 
Five Former Chiefs and Current Chief to Speak 

On Wednesday, May 4th, 2016, from 9:30 AM to 11:30 AM, the SFFD invites you to meet and listen to the 
members who have served as Chief Engineer of the San Francisco Fire Department. The discussion will be 
moderated by Ms. Belva Davis. Panelists include the following: 

Retired Chief Edward Phipps 
Retired Chief Frederick Postel 
Retired Chief Robert L Demmons 
Retired Chief Paul Tabacco 
Retired Chief Mario Treviño 
Current Fire Chief Joanne Hayes-White 
Fire Commissioner Stephen Nakajo 
Retired Fire Commission Secretary Raymond Connors 

Please refer to the attached flier for additional information, as well as RSVP instructions. Media partners 
are encouraged to R.S.V.P. with PIO Baxter for this event. 

# # # # 



Wednesday, May 4, 2016 
9:30 AM – 11:30 AM 

San Francisco Main Public Library, Koret Auditorium 

100 Larkin Street (at Grove Street); San Francisco, CA 94102 

(Light refreshments will be provided by the SFFCU from 8:45 AM to 9:30 AM. 

Please enter via Grove Street.) 

Join us to hear from the members who have served as 

Chief Engineer of the Great San Francisco Fire Department. 

Panelists include Chief Engineers: 

Edward J. Phipps    Frederick F. Postel    Robert L. Demmons 

Paul J. Tabacco  Mario H. Trevino  Joanne M. Hayes-White 

WITH 

Fire Commissioner Stephen A. Nakajo & 

Retired Fire Commission Secretary Raymond G. Connors 

MODERATED BY Belva Davis 

Transportation 

Public transportation is highly encouraged. In addition, paid parking garages are available (Civic 

Center Garage at 355 McAllister Street - between Polk & Larkin Streets and The Performing Arts 

Garage at 360 Grove Street - between Franklin and Gough Streets), privately run parking garages 

near the Main Library in the Civic Center area, as well as metered parking spaces around the 

Main Library. 

Interested attendees, please RSVP to sffd.rsvp@gmail.com 

For further information, visit our website at sffd150.org 
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